CAYMAN ISLANDS

| OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY GOVERNOR

3 May, 2018

Mr. James Austin -Smith
Chairman

Human Rights Commission
Grand Cayman

Via Email

Dear Mr. Austin-Smith,

I write in reference to your letter of the 13 March, 2018, with regards to the Prisons

Inspection Board membership, and apologise for the delay in responding.

All administrative formalities surrounding the recruitment of Members have now

concluded and we expect to have the Board appointed by the end of May.

Sin;erely,
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Franlg Manderson
Deputy Governor

Fifth Floor, Government Administration Building, George Town, Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands
TEL: (345)244-2432




